Sarah Reynolds

From: Sarah Reynolds [sreynolds@townofcanandaigua.org]

Sent: Friday, May 04, 2018 11:03 AM

To: 'Michelle Amon'; ‘ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org'
Cc: Mark Stryker

Subject: Ag Committee comments on Tripodi project

The Ag Committee discussed their referral last night.
Their comments were as follows:

The Agricultural Advisory Committee has no objection to the project at 5993 County Road 32. The land is not currently
farmed and so the proposed action will not result in any loss of farmland. The Committee recommends that the Assessor
review this project for any impact on property value as it relates to agriculture since this property is not used for
agricultural purposes.
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